
No: MNM/NOTICE/99/2021                                                                       9th October, 2021 
 
 

It is notified for the information of all concerned that the college will remain closed for the 
period from 11th October to 11th  November, 2021 on account of Puja Holidays. It is also being 
notified to all concerned that verification of documents for the first semester UG (Honours / 
General) will be held during said period. Newly admitted first-year students are advised to follow 
both the notices section of the college website and the departmental WhatsApp group.  

 
        

     Principal 
Maharaja Nandakumar Mahavidyalaya  

 
 
 
 
 

 
Copy to: 

1. All Teaching and Non – Teaching Staff  of our College 
2. All Students 
3. TCS 
4. IQAC 

 
 
 


